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December 17, 2013 
 
William Wilson 
254 Goodrich Ave 
Saint Paul MN 55102 
 
VIA EMAIL:  w2@bitstream.net 
      
Re: Appeal for property at 801 Armstrong Avenue 
 
Dear Mr. Wilson: 
 
This is to confirm that today at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing 
Officer recommended that the City Council grant until January 1, 2015 for the roof and porch to 
come into compliance.  As to the fuel burning testing, she would like to have it done as soon as 
you can under a licensed contractor. 
 
If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 
January 15, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
MV 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Jeremy Hall (email) 
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